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City Hall and Court House
15 West Kellogg Boulevard

Phone: 651-266-8560

Appeal of Michael Simms to an Inspection Appointment-Rescheduled Per Owner Request and Correction
Notice-Complaint Inspection at 959 BURR STREET.

Appealing for fence height variance.  Please see attached letter.

October 31, 2011 and September 28, 2011 respectively

Kelly Booker and Pat Fish listed on appealed documents.

The Inspection Appointment is timely; the Correction Notice-Complaint Inspection is not.  rrn

WHEREAS, in the matter of the Appeal of Michael Simms to an Inspection Appointment-Rescheduled Per
Owner Request and Correction Notice-Complaint Inspection at 959 BURR STREET, the Legislative Hearing
Officer has reviewed the appeal and considered the testimony of City staff and the appellant; and

WHEREAS, the Legislative Hearing Officer recommends [recommendation]

Now, Therefore, Be It

RESOLVED, that the Saint Paul City Council hereby accepts and adopts the Legislative Hearing Officer's
recommendation in this matter.
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